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Dear Participants,  

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your interest to ICEBB 

2023.  

As the organizing committee, we have been closely monitoring the registration trends. Due to the lower-

than-expected number of in-person registrations, we have made the difficult but necessary decision to 

transition the 2023 6th International Conference on E-Business and Business Engineering (ICEBB 2023) 

to a virtual format.  

The virtual conference will still take place on the scheduled dates of October 20-22, 2023. This shift to a virtual 

format offers several advantages, including the ability for participants from around the world to engage 

without any travel concerns. We are committed to delivering the same high-quality content, engaging 

discussions, and networking opportunities that you have come to expect from ICEBB. 

Please rest assured that we are actively working on creating an immersive and interactive virtual platform that 

will facilitate seamless presentations, discussions, and networking opportunities. Further details regarding the 

virtual conference platform, schedule adjustments, and technical guidelines will be communicated to all 

registered participants in the coming months. 

For those who have already registered for the in-person conference, we will be reaching out to you 

individually to discuss your options, which may include transferring your registration to the virtual conference, 

obtaining a refund, or other suitable arrangements. 

We understand that this change may raise questions, and we are here to address any concerns you might 

have.  

Please do not hesitate to contact our conference secretariat at icebb@chairmen.org for any inquiries. 

While we regret not being able to welcome you to Singapore in person, we are excited about the 

opportunities that the virtual format brings in terms of global participation and engagement. We thank you 

for your understanding and support during these challenging times and look forward to your continued 

participation in ICEBB 2023. 

Warm regards, 

ICEBB 2023  

Organizing Committee  
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